
Popcorn is coming to Lighthouse Elementary School! 

We have some exciting news... the Parent Teacher Group has ordered a Popcorn Machine!  Fresh popcorn will 

be provided to students for different events throughout the school year and the PTG will begin selling popcorn 

to students starting this May.  Students that would like to purchase popcorn may do so.  Flyers and order forms 

will be sent out prior to each Popcorn Day.  Popcorn may also be provided for students as an incentive or 

reward.   

We wanted to inform you of this, so that you can review the nutritional information of the product that we will 

be using.  See the information below to look at ingredients related to possible allergies or medical needs.  We 

want to make sure that everyone is aware.   

Vogel Popcorn, All-In-One, with Coconut Oil 

 

 

Contact me if you have any questions— (586) 725-6404 

Sherri L. Milton-Hoffman 

Sherri Milton-Hoffman, Principal 

 


